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 September 7-11  Book Fair 

 September 14  Progress Reports 

 September 15  Early Release 

 September 20-24 Start With Hello Week 

 September 28  S.A.C. Meeting   

A big thank you to Jill 
Campbell with the  

Autism Society of the Keys, 
a local nonprofit 501c3 
that helps local children 

and families affected with 
autism, for providing  

autism sensory boxes to 
HOB classrooms! 

Attention Middle 

School P.E.  

Please remember your 
RED shirt,  

athletic shorts, 
and  

sneakers 

Support the ARTS! 

Mr. Hendricks's middle school guitar class is  

seeking donations for guitars due to high  

student participation. Help support this growing 

program! 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/
ls/2VATCHHJQZPPL?ref_=wl_share 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.amazon.com%2Fhz%2Fwishlist%2Fls%2F2VATCHHJQZPPL%3Fref_%3Dwl_share&data=04%7C01%7CDana.Ring%40KeysSchools.com%7C4e3cf54ffd124f521a7c08d96c7fdc2a%7C986c4bcaa6704966820688547840978e%7C0%7C0%7C
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.amazon.com%2Fhz%2Fwishlist%2Fls%2F2VATCHHJQZPPL%3Fref_%3Dwl_share&data=04%7C01%7CDana.Ring%40KeysSchools.com%7C4e3cf54ffd124f521a7c08d96c7fdc2a%7C986c4bcaa6704966820688547840978e%7C0%7C0%7C









